

September 2021

Dear Manhasset School District Parents and Guardians,

We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable summer! As we begin a new school year, the Manhasset School Community Association (SCA) requests your support for our 2021-2022 membership drive.

Since 1933, the SCA has provided Manhasset students with meaningful programs, resources and services that enrich the educational experience. **Membership dues are a significant part of our fundraising efforts.** Without this funding, many of the SCA's initiatives would not be available.

The SCA directly supports:

- **Student Enrichment Programs** Extended Extras, Saturday Series, Speaker's Bureau, and a variety of Enrichment programs at the elementary level.
- Summer Studies Awards and Educational Grants Awards for studies during the summer of junior year and to further college studies of recent Manhasset graduates.
- **Student and Program Assistance** Financial aid programs in our schools, which allow students in need to participate in activities.
- Communication Provides parents and the community with important school-related information through our website at <u>manhassetsca.org</u>, Community Education and student directories.

Please take a moment to renew your SCA membership or join for the first time.

Membership is \$40. Complete the registration form and pay your dues on our website, manhassetsca.org. Membership dues are tax deductible.

As always, we appreciate your involvement and thank you for your support.

All the best for a wonderful school year!

Sincerely,

Kim Haggerty Rosanna Massaro Executive President Membership Chair